
Our vision is simple: thriving communities, protecting 
precious wildlife and crystal-clear waters, all powered 
by our dedication to high quality practices and cutting-
edge technology. Our aim is to ensure all islanders can 
enjoy wholesome and safe drinking water, provide a 
plentiful, drought resilient supply of water for the long 
term and improve the resilience and sustainability of 
the wastewater network.

We would like to invite you to join us at our public 
consultation event to update you about our proposals 
to improve wastewater services on St Mary’s.  

Tregarthen’s Hotel, Garrison Hill,  

Hugh Town, St Mary’s,

Thursday 18th of July – 3pm to 7pm

OR

Join us at our webinar event on 

7th August - 6pm – 7pm 

Please visit our website for details of how to register
- Isles of Scilly | Projects and Investment | South  
West Water

At the event, you will be able to view the plans and 
talk to our team about our progress since our events 
last winter, including improvement works to existing 
services that are starting this autumn. 
  
You know the area best, so we want to hear your views 
and feedback to help shape our proposals before we 
submit our planning applications later this year.

You can find out more about our investment 
programme and provide feedback on our proposals via 
our website from 15th July - Isles of Scilly | Projects 
and Investment | South West Water

 
We hope you can join us. Should you have any 
questions in the meantime about our investment 
programme, please feel free to contact us at 
IoSProject@southwestwater.co.uk. 
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